
  
            
 From: Tiana Tharaldson [mailto:info@nawbo-mn.org]  
 Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 5:15 PM 
 To: 'eliseh@idealssi.com' 
 Subject: NAWBO Award 
 
 Congratulations! 
 
 On behalf of the Minnesota NAWBO Board and the Awards Committee, I am pleased to 
 inform you that you have been selected to receive the 2009 Established Woman Award.   
 
 Every year this award and others are presented to recipients at our annual Awards Gala.  This 
 year the event is scheduled for Thursday, April 16th from 10:30am to 2:30pm at Hyatt 
 Regency Minneapolis.  Details are below. 
 
 To keep the excitement of the event and the awards, please do not issue any type of press 
 release concerning the award until after the Gala.   
 
 Again, congratulations!  If you have any questions, please call 952-929-7921. 
 
 Sincerely, 

  
 Dr. Maria Aagesen-Reznecheck 
 President-Elect, Minnesota NAWBO 
 
 


